
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 23, 2017 

Parents/Guardians: 

Maryville Junior High and Maryville High Schools, in partnership with the Blount County Health 

Department, are pleased to announce the availability of the injectable influenza vaccine for 

your 8-12 grade student.  If you are interested in having your student receive a free flu shot on 

November 2, 2017 during school hours, please complete the attached consent form.  Return 

completed forms to your child’s school nurse or first period teacher by Friday, October 27, 

2017.   

If you have questions about this opportunity, please contact Heather Ledbetter at the number 

above, or the Blount County Health Department at (865)983-4582. 

Thank you. 

 

Heather Ledbetter, Ed.D., MPH 

Coordinated School Health Coordinator 

Maryville City Schools 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


